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The issue of cultural heritage protection is being discussed at an international conference in 

Tulcea 

 

This is a conference launching the VIOLET - Conservation of Heritage Buildings through 

Energy Reduction Measures, implemented by the South East Regional Development 

Agency (ADR SE). 

The event, which took place Tuesday morning, starting at 9.30am, at the conference hall of 

the Delta Hotel in the city.  It was attended by Minister of State Secretary Mădălin Voicu of 

the Ministry of Culture, the President of the National Agency for Public Procurement Bogdan 

Puşcaş, and representatives of the Institutions in the field in Tulcea County. 

 

Tulcea County Council President Horia Teodorescu 

 
 

"Our entire county has a beautiful and unique cultural footprint reflected in heritage buildings, 

these buildings - a historical moment that takes us through the most interesting pages of 

local history. The element that distinguishes us, Dobrogea’s, from the rest of the country, is 

the ethnic diversity: we have 16 ethnical ethnicities that have put their mark on what is 

cultural patrimony ", the president of Tulcea County Council, Horia Teodorescu. 

 

Read more:  

http://ziaruldetulcea.ro/problema-protectiei-patrimoniului-cultural-discuta-intr-o-conferinta-

internationala-organizata-la-tulcea/  
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